
 

 

 
Emergency Notification from Bennington College 
Barn Fire 
 
Bennington College Emergency Notification 
swnalert@sendwordnow.com 
Tue, Apr 30, 1:12 PM 
 
To: Bennington Campus Community 
 
There is a fire in the Barn building on the Bennington Campus. The 
Bennington Fire Department is on scene. All campus community 
members are asked to evacuate and stay clear of the immediate area 
until further notice to allow the emergency responders to secure the 
building. 
 
We will send an update with further information as soon as possible. 
 
The sender provided the following contact information. 
   Sender's Name: Bennington College Emergency Notification 
   Sender's Email: kcollamore@bennington.edu 
   Sender's Contact Phone: 1802-442-5401 
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